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Over the last few weeks, I have been working hard to further understand my position 
and find meaningful ways to better engage with and listen to the student body. I have 
learned the importance of collaboration and innovation in this role. This position 
continues to challenge me, and I am learning every day how to grow and improve. I am 
also expanding my network and striving to strengthen the skills I already have while 
developing new ones. 

With that, below I will list the dates in which I met with representatives and attended 
events that reflect my ongoing efforts to serve students. 

 

07.16.25 – Met one-on-one with the EVP and President to discuss my goals and vision for my 
position, as well as ways they can further support me. 

07.21.25 – Met with Bill Olmstead, Director of the Union WELL, to discuss my role as a 
committee member and gain a deeper understanding of the committee’s purpose. 

07.22.25 – Attended Parliamentarian Training. 

07.29.25 – Participated in a Special Board Meeting. 

08.17.25 – Attended ASI Board meeting with Michael N. 

08.21.25 – Participated in New Student Convocation. 

08.28.25 – Took part in Swarm Day photo. 

Also attended the Sexual Violence Awareness Team (SVAT) meeting, where we discussed 
growing concerns of sexual violence during the early months of school (the “red zone”). We also 
reviewed the expanded resources the university has been implementing and highlighted the 
upcoming grand opening of the Basic Needs Center. 

08.30.25 – Assisted with set-up and attended the Football Watch Party. 

09.08.25 – Attended the Gubernatorial Forum. 

09.10.25 – Participated in the Union WELL, Inc. Board of Directors Meeting. 

 
 


